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We are objecting to the building on the land between Spark Hall Close and Tarporley
Road. My wife and I live We love the fact that it is a
village. When we approach from the M56/Jn 10 we can see the village over the fields.
There are old houses and St Matthew's church giving the feel of an old village. It's this
view that keeps Stretton a village.

Building on this land would lose Stretton it's identity as a village. It will just become a set
of traffic lights in a built up area and the words 'Stretton village' will have been lost

forever.

Regards,

Garry and Helen Simcock
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